
 

 

Date: Friday 5th September 2025 

Our ref: HEB/sjt 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Key Stage 4 and 5 Information Evening 

At St Bernard’s we are deeply committed to the academic and spiritual development of every student. To further improve our 

communication and partnership with Parents/Carers, we are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Key Stage 4 and 5 

Information Evening at 6pm on Thursday 18 September.  The evening has been designed to help you further support your child’s 

learning journey and to ask questions you may have to senior members of staff as well as any middle leaders that are able to 

attend the evening.  

The evening will focus on key aspects including: 

• The new Key Stage 4 and 5 curriculum booklets and assessment booklets 

• When and how you will receive information on your child’s assessments including mock examinations 

• Teaching and learning approaches at Key Stage 4 and 5 

• Homework expectations and how you can support learning at home 

• Revision Evolution at Key Stage 4 and 5 

• Intervention at Key Stage 4 and 5 

• Pastoral and wellbeing support  

We do hope you will be able to join us for this important evening. Parking is available on site via the Canewdon Road blue 

delivery gate. To help us with planning and arrangements, we kindly ask you to confirm your attendance. This can be done via 

the Microsoft Form link  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ch8ZOGkbAECpwraPTJTyDdtQKyP5MTtCoJoB_LB2njxURFVZTEZMRUF

RUkJRNTczMUdaUDJJOTdFVS4u 

If you have any questions ahead of the evening, please do not hesitate to contact the school office via  

office@stbernards.southend.sch.uk 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs H Barnes 

Headteacher 
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